
International Peace Day: Working Together for Peace 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Location: Holy Cross church 
  221 Plumtree Road, Springfield, MA 
Date:  September 22, 2019 
Time:  3-5 PM  
 
On Sunday, September 22, Greater Springfield Campaign Nonviolence and the Interfaith 
Council of Greater Springfield are co-sponsoring an event to mark International Peace Day 
(September 21st), the 5th Anniversary of our local Campaign Nonviolence and to bring together 
groups and organizations that work for peace and justice in our wider community. 
 
There will be many different organizations and groups at tables ready to share information 
about their work for peace and justice.  We encourage you to invite your members to attend 
so that they can talk with other groups and individuals committed to peace.  There will also be 
music, children’s activities, interactive activities for all ages, and refreshments.  
 
We are beginning to build a team of people who will work on areas that will contribute to our 
long-term effort to make Springfield a Nonviolent City joining other nonviolent cities across 
the country and around the world. 
 
We hope that you can join us! 
 
 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact: 
Mike Moran at 413-283-5716, Rev. Barbara Schenk, revschenk@comcast.net or Rev. Lauren 
Holm, pr.laurenholm@gmail.com. 
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